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Website Radio & Podcast 

Policy  

 
The Radio and Podcast page on www.iarfc.org contains consumer oriented information. It provides the 
public with links to viewpoints from Association consultants and provides visibility for those who are 
listed. For inclusion on this page: 
 

1. Person submitting the Radio and Podcast must be a current member of the IARFC.  
 

2. Submission must include: 
 
a) Cover image 

i) Image size 400 x 400 pixels 
ii) In jpeg, png or tiff format 

 
b) Description of the radio program or podcast (50 words) 

 
c) Link to the consultants program or podcast  

 
3. Submissions should be sent to Randy@iarfc.org. 

 
Disclaimer:    
The material contained on the website or distributed by International Association of Registered Financial Consultants (IARFC®) is for 
informational purposes only and does not constitute a complete description of its services. No information contained on this website and/or 
written material constitutes tax, legal, insurance or investment advice.  
 
The IARFC makes no claim as to accuracy and does not guarantee or endorse any product(s) or service(s) that may be advertised or featured. 
Links to third-party sites do not imply an endorsement between IARFC and any third-party with whom the IARFC is associated, or authorized to 
use any trademark, trade name, logo, or copyrighted materials belonging to the third-party entity. Entry to any linked third-party sites is at the 
consumer’s own risk. The IARFC is a dues paying member association with memberships offered in all US States, its territories, and 
internationally. Members are routinely verified to determine they are properly licensed in their respective state and/or territory and if they 
have had disciplinary problems with regulators or received serious complaints from investors.  
 
Though the IARFC conducts due diligence on its members, it cannot be held responsible for misrepresentations by its members regarding 
licensure, ethical disclosure and disciplinary actions that have not been verified. Inquiries can be made of state securities regulators or the 
Financial Industry Regulatory Authority (FINRA) to provide information for any licensed agent. Because state securities regulators may provide 
more comprehensive information than FINRA, especially when it comes to investor complaints, it’s advisable to check with the state securities 
regulators first. Contact information for state securities regulators is found on the North American Securities Administrators Association 
website (NASAA).   

NASAA – www.nasaa.org 
FINRA – www.finra.org 
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